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April 26, 1945

Memo to Dr. Allen:

There must have been some mis-
understanding concerning Andrew Smith whose
name appears on the last list sent me as
having 12 absences. He 1s a veteran, per-
manently exempted by Watkins Hospital, and

should not have been enrolled in it.

Very truly yours,

_ Jo Allen Reese, Chairman
Administrative Committee on Physical Conditioning




